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VIA EMAIL  

February 5, 2018  
  
 
Syed Mir 
VP Corporate Services & CIO  
London Hydro 
111 Horton Street, 
London  ON  N6A 4H6 

Dear Mir: 

Re: London Hydro Regulated Price Plan Pilot – Request for Change in 
Schedule 
(Board File No. EB-2016-0201) 

 
In a January 18, 2018 letter, London Hydro requested approval from the OEB to change 
the schedule of two of the treatments in its RPP pilot, and delay the start of the price 
protection period for one month from February 1, 2018 to March 1, 2018. This change 
was requested due to a delay in the shipment and installation of required outside 
meters. The original and proposed revisions to the schedule are shown in the tables 
below. 

Table 1: Current Approved Schedule 

 Price protection period Pilot period 
Critical Peak Pricing  February 1, 2018 – April 

30, 2018 
May 1, 2018 - April 30, 
2019 

Combined February 1, 2018 – April 
30, 2018 

May 1, 2018 - April 30, 
2019 

 
Table 2: Proposed Revisions to Schedule 

 
 Price protection period Pilot period 
Critical Peak Pricing  March 1, 2018 – April 30, 

2018 
May 1, 2018 - April 30, 
2019 

Combined March 1, 2018 – April 30, 
2018 

May 1, 2018 - April 30, 
2019 
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The OEB grants this request by London Hydro to change the schedule of the RPP pilot 
given that the reduced duration of the price protection period enables London Hydro to 
retain the May 1, 2018 initiation of the price exposure period as planned.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Mary Anne Aldred  
Chief Operating Officer & General Counsel 
Ontario Energy Board  
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